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Ferguson, Leslie - FS

From: laura potter <lanhalt11@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 16, 2019 3:50 PM
To: FS-comments-northern-dakota-prairie
Subject: Draft Supplemental Environmental Impact Statement for Oil and Gas Leasing

William O'Donnel, Grasslands Supervisor 
Attn: Oil and Gas Development SEIS 
 
Dear Mr. O'Donnel, 
North Dakota wilderness is disappearing rapidly.  Please do what is best to protect our endangered wildlife, 
water, land and air. 
 
Laura Anhalt 
lanhalt11@gmail.com 


